
Please feel free to share this artwork on social using the #QRSW hashtag.
It is recommended you only upload a photo of the artwork, unless you have parental consent for any child or children appearing.
Please feel free to share this artwork on social using the #QRSW2022 hashtag, or upload to: 
https://streetsmarts.initiatives.qld.gov.au/app/qrsw-2022/submit-message  
It is recommended you only upload a photo of the artwork, unless you have parental consent for any child or children appearing.




